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To:

(Director)
(Global Technology Ltd.)
(Phoenix Street, 9776)

(February 6, 2012)

Dear Sir,

(All Mobiles Stores Limited) would like to extend our thanks to you and congratulate you for buying of (25 Blackberry handsets) from us for your company.

It is our pleasure to do business with you and we look forward to more such opportunities in the future as well. If you want to give us some reference, we would be obliged to do more and more business.
Thanking you once again. 
Yours truly,
(Bob Travolta)
(All Mobiles Stores Limited) 
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